
 

 

  

 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE  

July 7, 2020 

For Immediate Release 

City of York Seeks Community Input  
 

York, SC.  The City of York is embarking on a strategic planning project to identify community goals and 
objectives for the next three to five years. The City, with assistance from the Catawba Regional Council of 
Governments, seeks community input to assess the current state of services and vision for the future. 
Residents, businesses and those interested in the future of the White Rose City are encouraged to 
complete a community survey. 
 
“We hope everyone will take a few minutes to complete the survey and provide their input and ideas on 
the direction of our community,” said Mayor Mike Fuesser. “This is an opportunity for everyone to get 
involved and help build a better tomorrow.”   
 
The short survey gives participants an opportunity to share their ideas on York’s facilities, programs and 
vision for the future. This is the City’s first strategic planning project and will help shape future decisions 
of Council and staff.   
 
“The responses provided by our community will help give Council and staff direction and focus in the years 
ahead,” said Mayor Mike Fuesser. 
 
People interested in participating in the project are encouraged to complete the survey by August 1st.  
Links to the survey can be found on York’s website www.yorksc.gov and Catawba Regional Council of 
Governments’ website www.catawbacog.org.  For those residents who would like to submit paper 
surveys, printed surveys are available at City Hall.  
 
The City anticipates completing its strategic planning project by the end of the year.  
 

### 
 
For More Information, Contact: York Staff and Consultant Team 

Seth Duncan, York City Manager, 803.818.0095   sduncan@yorksc.gov  

C. David Breakfield, Jr., AICP, York Planning Director, 803.792.8673   dbreakfield@yorksc.gov  

Kara W. Drane, AICP, Catawba Regional Council of Governments, 803.327.9041   kdrane@catawbacog.org        
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